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“Striving for a Drug Free 
Community” 

 

(L-R) Cpl. T B Scearce -Danville Police Dept, Special Agent Mark Scarce -Virginia State Police, 
Deputy Robert Thomas and Sheriff Mike Mondul- Danville Sheriff’s Office, Byron Taylor, Lillie 
Jones, & Amanda Oakes –RASAP Sheriff Mike Taylor-Pittsylvania County Sheriff’s Office  
& Alex Vardavas- WBTM 1330 

DEA Washington reports that a successful Prescription Take Back event was conducted on 
October 29, 2011 across the nation and that the Commonwealth of Virginia collected an 
astounding 9,450.4 pounds. The local Take Back initiatives in Danville and Pittsylvania 
County with the cooperation of local law enforcement, community partners and the Regional 
Alliance for Substance Abuse Prevention contributed to the overall success with 163 pounds 
collected.  

Prescription Take Back Event 
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